
XVII Ordinary Provincial Chapter: 2023-24 

Northern Province 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Enlarge the Space of our Tent with Justice and Loving Kindness’ 
 

 

The capitulars, carrying lighted lamps, 

began the journey of the XVII Ordinary 

Provincial Chapter at 4.00 pm on 27 

December 2023. 

The delegates moved in solemn Bible 

procession along with Sister Ancilla AC 

General Councillor for Education the 

Observer from the General Administration 

and Brother Sunil Christopher Britto CFC 

the Facilitator at the Chapter entered the 

Chapter hall. Sisters Kirti and Sylvie led us 

in a meaningful prayer service. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Bro. Sunil Christopher Britto CFC                                                     

Chapter Facilitator 

 

Enthronement of the Word of God 

by Sister Maria Reema AC 

The Provincial Superior 

 

Sister Ancilla AC 

General Councillor for 

Education 

 



                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Provincial Superior  
Sister Maria Reema  AC 
Addresses the Delegates 

 

General Councillor – the observer 
Sister Ancilla  AC 

Addresses the Delegates 
 

          ELECTED CHAPTER OFFICIALS 

       TELLERS 

     Sister M. Trisha AC      Sister Pratima Kerketta AC 

  SISTER MARIA SYLVIE  AC                    

SECRETARY  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Sister Maria Rashmi AC 

              Coordinator   

Sisters Doris D’Souza,  Lily D’Souza,   Maria Tanisha, and Maria Kirti 

(from right to left) 
 

    MODERATORS 



 

 

 

 

Sister Natasha AC 

Associate Secretary 
 

Sister Celine Crasta AC  
 

Bulletin in charge 

Sister M. Devashree AC  
 


